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Week ending Friday 9 December 2022 

 

 

 

 

Reminder – End of Term Arrangements 
 

School will finish at 1:10pm on Friday 16 December 2022.   

 

Bus Arrangements 
 

We have been in touch with School Transport and the Catterall’s number 636 bus will collect pupils at 1:20pm on 

the last day of term. 

 

Should your child use a Stagecoach bus, these are public services so you will need to check times with them 

directly. 

 

Should you be unable to collect your child at 1:10pm please let us know via email to the usual address: 

hello@houltonschool.org.uk 

 

 

Festive Extravaganza 

 

As previously communicated from Miss Buckenham in the letter dated October 2022, this year’s Festive 

Extravaganza showcase event will be held on Friday 16 December.  In support of the Rugby Myton Hospice 

pupils will be permitted to wear festive dress of their choice (appropriate to school) such as a festive jumper or 

any other festive outfit of their choosing.  Pupils will be asked to contribute £1 in order to wear their chosen festive 

outfit.  There will be a prize for the best dressed pupil. 

 

The highlights of the extravaganza will be filmed and sent home to parents/carers as soon as it can be produced. 

 

Flu Vaccination – Consent Reminder 
 

Please remember to give consent for your child to have the flu vaccination by clicking on the link below:  

https://iv.covwarkpt.nhs.uk/form?identifier=5ab90354-20b9-4ae2-810d-a0814e77eaa7 

The deadline is Sunday 11 December and there will be no extension to this date. 

 

Consent goes directly to the immunisation team, therefore we are unable to check if you have completed the form. 

Should you have any queries please contact the vaccination team on 02476 321550 or via email at 

northimms@covwarkpt.nhs.uk. 

 

 

Winter Wear 
 

We are delighted to see our pupils wearing their winter coats now that the weather has turned.  Please note that 

our Uniform Policy states that coats should be dark in colour with no large logos. 
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